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Jamie, I do not support the Fowler Creek RV Park. Plunking in a RV part does not benefit anyone but the developer.
The proposed project will only trample Fowler Creek and the surrounding area. We will filled with traffic on narrow

county roads,
Fowler Creek will be fowled and carry who knows what to the Yakima River. We increase our fire risk premiums
with up to 100 RV’s and all their toys buzzing around and starting fires by ignore fire bans and basic fire safety.

It makes no long term sense for our community to be diluted to help a developer make more money by exploiting
the environment and the people and animals that live here.

I trust you do the right thing and deny this project.
Tom Bettinger

227 Korfus Lane

Cle Elum

Physical address has changed due to a development on my easment access , old address 4686 Nelson Siding road.
Development has consiquinces and thisRV project is not just a change of address.
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